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NORTH CURRY PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the North Curry Parish Council AGM held on Wednesday 10th May 2023 at 7:30pm in the Village Hall 

meeting room. 

Present or comments received: Mrs Tina Stodgell, Mr Phil Stone, Mr Tony Turner, Mr Paul Deacon, Mr Adam 

Hardwick, Mr Brian Jeanes, Mrs Jeanne Leader, Mr Graham Cable, Mrs Griffiths. One member of the public was 

present. 

1. Confirmation that a quorum is present: Confirmed. 

2. To elect the Chairman of the Council (The previous Chairman will remain as Chairman until a new Chairman 

is elected): The Chairman asked if there were any proposals; there were not. Mr Jeanes proposed that Mrs 

Stodgell remain as Chairman, Mr Stone seconded, all were in favour. 

3. The Clerk to ensure the Chairman’s declaration of office is signed as soon as possible: The Chairman and 

Clerk signed the form. 

4. To elect the Vice-Chairman: Mr Jeanes proposed that Mrs Leader should be elected Vice-Chairman, Mr 

Stone seconded, all were in favour. 

5. The Clerk to ensure the Vice-Chairman’s declaration of office is signed as soon as possible: The Vice-

Chairman and Clerk signed the form. 

6. To receive and approve apologies: Apologies were received from Ms Smith, Mr Wilkins, Mr Dennis, and Mr 

Fugett. Cllr Fothergill also gave his apologies. 

7. Formation of the Parish Council Committees etc:  

Planning committee: The Clerk read out the current members of the committee and the Chairman asked if 

any changes were wanted; there were none. The Chairman proposed to keep all members, Mr Deacon 

seconded, all were in favour. Those not in attendance were assumed as wanting to stay members, this will 

be checked at the next meeting. 

Finance committee: The Chairman read out the current members of the committee and asked if anyone 

would like to join. The Chairman proposed to keep the current members, Mr Jeanes seconded, all were in 

favour. 

Stable committee: The Chairman read out the current committee members and asked if anyone wanted to 

join or leave. The Chairman then proposed to keep the current members, Mrs Leader seconded, all were in 

favour.  

8. Representatives of other bodies: Each representative was discussed, and changes were as follows: 

Playing Field: Mr Hardwick. 

Allotments: Mrs Leader. 

Tree Warden: Mr Stone. 

Footpaths: Mr Stone and Mr Deacon. 

Flood Warden: Mrs Vaughan. 

Stable: Mr Deacon. 

Road Safety/ Speed Policy/ SIDs: Mr Deacon. 

Speedwatch: Mr Stone and Mr Deacon. 

North Curry Sports Ltd: Mr Stone. 

Wildlife Group: Mr Stone. 

Facebook: Mr Wilkins. 

Village Hall + EV Chargers: Mr Jeanes. 

 

 

The meeting ended at 7:43pm and was immediately followed by the Parish Council meeting. 


